
 

 

 

8 May 2020 
 
Dear Resident/Business 
 

Works notification: Setting up site at Werribee Street  

We’re removing the Werribee Street level crossing to improve safety, provide more consistent travel 
times and improve connections between the north and south sides of the train line. 
 

We’re continuing to set up our site, with construction set to begin in the coming months. This will ensure a safe 
and efficient work environment is created for our workers and the local community. 
 
Throughout April, we: 

• Investigated ground conditions around the level crossing and within the rail corridor  

• Began site clearing to make way for works 

• Conducted track maintenance works  

Upcoming works 
Throughout May, we’ll: 

• Set up our main site compounds along the rail line with site offices, staff car parking and space to store 
construction materials and equipment 

• Install fencing and safety barriers around the project area 

• Locate and relocate underground services, including electricity, gas and water 

• Install conduits and pits for the signalling systems 

• Make changes to Princes Highway and Werribee Street intersection to make room for construction vehicles 

• Clear trees and vegetation within the project area and set up fencing to protect trees that won’t be 
removed 

• Close public car parking, the pedestrian footpath and routes 190 and 192 bus stop on the south side of 
Cottrell Street between Greaves and Werribee streets to make room for a temporary track for freight 
trains 

 
Our general working hours are Monday to Friday between 7am and 6pm and Saturday between 7am to 3pm. To see 
where we’ll be working and setting up our site, see the map on the other page.  

Traffic impacts 
During these works, there’ll be reduced speeds around the project site, temporary off-peak lane closures and traffic 
management in place to help guide motorists, pedestrians and cyclists safely through the area.  

Night works  
We’ll work at night in late May between 8pm and 6am to create easier and safer access for construction 
vehicles, including:  

• Removing part of the Princes Highway median where it intersects with Werribee Street 

• Altering turning lanes from Princes Highway onto Werribee Street 

• Installing safety barriers along the side of the road on Werribee Street, Cottrell Street, Bulban Road and 
Princes Highway  

 
More information will be provided to residents that may be affected by these works. 



CONTACT US    

levelcrossings.vic.gov.au 
contact@levelcrossings.vic.gov.au 
1800 105 105 

Level Crossing Removal Project,  
GPO Box 4509, Melbourne VIC 3001 

   @levelcrossings 

 

Translation service – For languages 
other than English, please call 9280 0780 

Please contact us if you would like  
this information in an accessible format.  

 

If you need assistance because of  
a hearing or speech impairment,  
please visit relayservice.gov.au 

Authorised and published by the Victorian 
Government, 1 Treasury Place, Melbourne 

 

 

 

Health and safety on site 
The health and safety of our workers and the community is our key priority as we begin to deliver the Werribee 
Street Level Crossing Removal Project, as is supporting social distancing measures in line with current health advice. 
 
We have strict protocols in place to protect the safety of our construction workforce, including enhanced industrial 
cleaning arrangements, provision of personal protective equipment and measures to reduce staff contact, including 
staggered shifts.  

For more information and advice about Coronavirus, please visit coronavirus.vic.gov.au 

Works at Cherry Street  
We’re making progress at Cherry Street, as we continue to prepare the area for the new road bridge. For more 
information visit levelcrossings.vic.gov.au/cherry-street-werribee 

Get in touch  
If you have any queries, please contact the Level Crossing Removal Project on 1800 105 105 or email 
contact@levelcrossings.vic.gov.au 

To sign up for email updates about the project, visit levelcrossings.vic.gov.au/subscribe 

Kind regards, 
Werribee Street Level Crossing Removal Project 

Map of works area  
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